
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

  

May 2023 

  

Welcome to The Vale’s April Newsletter, we 

hope you enjoy! 

 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



What we got up to in April… 

We celebrated Easter and had an eggcellent time….. 

    

    

 

  

  

  



  

 

  

    

 

   



Michael Bublé tribute…. 

 

  

Beautiful Bouffants…. 

 

  

 

   



Karaoke and a good old boogie…… 

 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 



Healthcare assistant Vignesh travelled to India to get 

married in April….. 

A big Congratulations to Vignesh and Bhuvana 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



In the spotlight this month… 

Sarah 

 

 

What people have said they like and admire about 

Sarah…… 

Hard working  

Very caring 

A great listener 

Always has a lovely smile on her face 

Happy to help in any way she can 

A really lovely young lady 



Upcoming Events….. 

3rd May G Fitness 

4th  May- Right step dance company 

8th May- Jasmine King coronation party 

9th May- Elvis tribute 

11th May- Right step dance company 

15th May-  Marco the magician 

16th May- Peter Kneebone 

17th May- G Fitness 

18th May- Right step dance company 

23rd May- Neil Diamond tribute 

24th  May - G Fitness 

26th May- Chris Gillard singer 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Are you green fingered? 

Do you enjoy a spot of gardening? 

If yes, our garden needs you! 

We are very keen on making our garden look lovely for our residents to 
enjoy in the upcoming summer months. If you would be interested in 
donating some pots and plants or helping us arrange our garden, then 

please contact The Vale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Vale Residential Care Home 

191 Willington Street 

Maidstone Kent 

ME15 8ED 

Tel: 01622 762332 Fax: 01622 751153 

Email: kerry.pidwell@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 
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